
The Race Management Committee discussed issues with Covid19, and how we can get racing 
going along the Gulf Coast. Some club are being hampered by there state and city 
government, so will have to work around that. We also discussed getting members to sign up 
for Race Management and Judge seminars, it is very important for clubs to have the resources 
in their own back yard. 


The committee has several reg changes, 


First to remove the swapping of the Race of Champions between NOYC and SYC and make 
SYC the permanent host of the Race of Champions.


Second in reg 5.2 (b) the last sentence which reads “Judges at these events shall be on the 
water during the event and shall have the final authority as to whether a race shall be started, 
shortened or abandoned.” We would like to edit it to read “Judges at these events shall be on 
the water during the event”.


The Schedule is on the website, I have not received information from all the clubs. Please be 
sure when you fill out your directory form that the information is correct so that the links go to 
the right place. If you get the link and it is not your job to take care of the schedule for your 
club then please pass it on to the person whose job it is. 


Anne Fitz-Wainwright


